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A Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) was signed between the Industry 

Relation Cell & First Year Engineering Department of JJMCOE with Dolfins 

Embedded systems, Pune.The MoU was signed by first year Head of department 

Prof. M.B.Bhilavade, Industry Relation officer Dr. Mrs. Tejashri Mohite-Patil and 

Director of Dolfins Embedded systems, Pune. Mr. Chittaranjan Mahajan.This MoU 

will be used for co-operation, where both parties can share knowledge, resources, 

facilities & infrastructure for know-how transfer as well as to develop & strengthen 

academic activities and students’ development, Skill based training, sponsored 

projects for students.This MoU is signed to enhance the activities of the Research 

and Incubation Cell of the Institute.The Dolfins Embedded systems, Pune is 

leading a technical organisation which is actively working for professional and 

other stakeholders in the society. On the occasion of signing this MoU,director of 



Dolphins Embedded systems, Pune Mr. Chittaranjan Mahajan,Head of First Year 

Engineering Department Prof. M. B. Bhilvade , Industry Relation officer Dr. Mrs. 

Tejashri Mohite-Patil, Dean students of Institute Prof. P. P. Patil, Prof. Dr. D. B. 

Unde, Prof. B. N. Shinde, Prof. Ms. M. R. Naik first year Engineering faculties of 

JJMCOE were present. 

The MOU activity has been completed under the guidance of I/C Principal Dr. 

S.B.Patil, Campus Director Prof Dr S.S.Admuthe. 

 


